

Cedarbank School

HEADTEACHER: Ms Ann M. O'Hagan

Ladywell East Livingston EH54 6DR

Tel: 01506 442172

e-mail: cedarbank@westlothian.org.uk

AOH/JW

30th January 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

The next meeting of Cedarbank School Parent Council will be on Tuesday 6th February at 6.30pm. Mr James Cameron, Head of Education, will be in attendance.

I am aware that child care can be an issue for some of our families. I am keen for as many parents/carers to be in attendance on Tuesday. Consequently we will be showing a cartoon from 6.30pm and parents/carers are welcome to bring their children to the school for 6.30pm. They will be supervised by Pupil Support Workers throughout the movie.

I look forward to meeting with as many members of our School Community as possible on Tuesday.

Yours Faithfully,

Ms A O'Hagan Head Teacher







